
From: HANNAH GILVEAR
To: Simon Truong
Subject: SSD 6013 MOD 1
Date: Wednesday, 25 March 2015 12:46:37 PM

Dear Simon,
 
Thank you for your letter notifying Sydney Water of the proposed development
referenced above.
 
Due to the scale and type of development the proponent will be required to gain a
Section 73 Certificate, according to the Sydney Water Act 1994. We request that
Council include the following condition in the development consent to be met before
you issue the Occupation Certificate.
 
Requirements for Section 73 Certificate
A Section 73 Compliance Certificate under the Sydney Water Act 1994 must be
obtained from Sydney Water.
 
Make an early application for the certificate, as there may be water and sewer pipes to
be built and this can take some time. This can also impact on other services and
building, driveway or landscape design.
 
Application must be made through an authorised Water Servicing Coordinator. For help
either visit www.sydneywater.com.au > Plumbing, building and developing >
Developing > Land development or telephone 13 20 92. 
 
We also request that Council includes the following condition in the development
consent to be met before they issue the Construction Certificate.
 
Building Plan Approval
The approved plans must be submitted to a Sydney Water Quick Check agent to
determine whether the development will affect any Sydney Water sewer or water main,
stormwater drains and/or easement, and if further requirements need to be met. Plans
will be appropriately stamped.
 
For further assistance please telephone 13 20 92 or refer to Sydney Water’s website
www.sydneywater.com.au for:
·         Quick Check agent details - see Plumbing, building and developing then Quick

Check agents, and
·         Guidelines for Building Over/Adjacent to Sydney Water Assets - see Plumbing,

building and developing then Building over or next to assets.
 
If you require any further information, please contact Hannah Gilvear of the Urban
Growth Branch on 02 8849 5296 or e-mail hannah.gilvear@sydneywater.com.au  
 

Kind Regards
 

Hannah Gilvear | Student Town Planner
Urban Growth Strategy | Sydney Water
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tap™ is the original ecowater. Get sustainable. Drink tap. Visit tapsydney.com.au

       

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please
immediately delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water
Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this
email. This email does not necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney

Water does not warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from
errors, virus, interception or interference.
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